OFFICIAL UNION ANNOUNCMENT November 1, 2024

Technicians and Operations assistants are
represented by The Pharmacy Guild

On October 23, we, the technicians and
operations assistants at CVS Specialty in
Redlands, voted YES for union

representation with The Pharmacy Guild.

We now continue the process of determining our
bargaining priorities and electing our bargaining team.

Keep an eye out for upcoming trainings and more
information.

pharmacyguild.org/redlands

Pharmacy Guild Representative: vy Geilker, 303-710-3413



